
Minutes taken from Dec. 18, 2018 District 9 Meeting/ Panel 67 

Opened with Serenity Prayer 

Treasurer Report No report, Shanon was unable to attend meeting. 

DCM Report was given by Pati. Bruce is off Island for the Holidays. Can we 
still pull off the Alkathon for New Years Eve? Group decided yes. 
Orientation Assembly is 1/12 & 13. We encouraged all new GSRs and their 
Alt to try and make it. It is on Oahu in Honolulu. Cottages are having a Pot 
Luck Dec. 23 at 5:30. We are hosting the Budget Assembly in August; Steve 
gave us dates still available for Camp Homelani that month. Pati will check 
for exact date for the Assembly and reserve Camp if possible. 

Old Business Albert volunteered to chair the Alkathon. Pati will verify room 
is available and speak with Chrissy and Bogey.  Pati has the old format from 
the last Alkathon for the meetings. The District will pay $100 donation to 
the church for the room. Each group will supply their own goodies at their 
time slot. 

6-7 Mililani Women’s S & T (Shannon) 

7-8 Waimea Wahines (Marianne) 

8-9 Imua (Bill) 

9-10 Mililani Men’s Stag (Max) 

10-11 Cottages (Albert) 

11-12 Nooners (Johnny G) 

Group Reports 

Bill, Imua: lots of visitors from off Island and attendance is good. 



Albert, Cottages: We are doing great, good flow. We decorated for 
Christmas, nice clubhouse feel. Pot Luck is Dec. 23rd at 5:30pm. 

Pati, Waimea Wahines: Good speakers, attendance has been good. All 
commitments are filled. 

Susie, 10 & 10: Group is well. Benjamin is the new Alt GSR. 

Max, Mililani Men’s Stag: good attendance. We are having issues with 
storage of coffee materials and literature. It can’t be stored in the church 
anymore. There is a strong Military presence. 

 

We closed with the Responsibility Pledge and then the Serenity Prayer. 

 

 


